
 
 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY CONSTRUCTION OFFICE 
HORTICULTURE DIVISION 

 
 

In pursuance to office orders no. Spl.01/R/PA dated 12.05.2020 issued by the 

office of Registrar, the offices of Panjab University have resumed their 

functioning w.e.f. 13.05.2020. 

 

The offices/departments which are interested in getting fogging/sanitisation 

done may send a mail to dehorti@pu.ac.in or alternatively, may contact the 

following persons:- 

 

For sanitisation 

 

Sh. Harpreet Singh  

Mobile no. 9988663089 

 

For fogging 

 

Sh. Narain Singh  

Mobile no. 9417591476 

 

         -sd- 

Divisional Engineer (H) 
        P.U. Construction Office 
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